As a longtime Oregon resident, homeowner, and taxpayer | strongly urge the Oregon legislature to pass
HB2927 as is, and to oppose SB 825.

Do not send this bill to the ballot, where special interest dark money from out of state will sway the
vote.

Pass this bill in the legislature so that Oregonians’ votes will count in the next election.
Thank you.

Kate Schmitt



